Steve Bell

12/27/77

Dear lr., Weisbherg:

Thank you for the information
on Sturgis and the alleged
Oswald/Cuba connection.

Probably because of the season,
I only received the material
in this morning's mail, after
you had stopped at the studios.

I appreciate your willingness
to help us keep the record
atraight, even after your

problems with our New York people.
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